
From: Sally Davies  
Sent: Tuesday, 7 November 2023 5:27 PM
To: David Hatfield <david.hatfield@accc.gov.au>
Cc: Anna Pound <anna.pound@accc.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Hunter Resource Recovery: applications (x2) [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
 
Hi David,
 
Thanks very much for your time last week – it was great to talk to you too. Thanks for your email
too.
 
In relation to the two applications we lodged with the ACCC in August 2023, I am instructed that
the Applicants no longer wish to seek interim authorisation.
 
If you require any other information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you and kind regards,

Sally
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